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I am writing to ask you to reconsider to whom you awarded the cannabis business permit. Charles Boldwyn is a Tahoe 
resident who has extensive experience as a cannabis consultant setting up compliant operations in other locales. 
Additionally, he started a much needed COVID testing company to meet the needs of our community. His wife is a lifelong 
resident and business owner on the South Shore and both Charles and his wife have given back to our community in a 
myriad of ways. 

Charles Boldwyn is the best choice to operate a responsible cannabis shop in Meyers. 

Kelly Shanahan, MD 
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